
 

 

GYPSY MOTH MEETING 

WITH LAKE TOWNSHIP 

MONDAY, APRIL 19, 2021 

 

Meeting was called to order by Clerk at 6:30 p.m. by Clerk, Theresa Mazure in the absence of 

Supervisor, Bill Goretski for Hume Township.   

Members present, Mazure, Craig, Meagher, and Hyzer, absent Goretski. 

Several bids were reviewed and it was decided between both townships that Evan’s Aviation, 

from Imlay City, would be the company that would do the spraying for the Gypsy Moth’s at a 

price of $68,200.00 for Hume Township and $55,500.00 for Lake Township. 

Motion by Alice Craig, supported by Sam Meagher to adjourn the meeting at 6:58 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Theresa Mazure 

Clerk 

 
 

 


